Arctic IT is submitting the following questions:

1. Once a new employee is hired and passed from HR systems, would it be the support organization's responsibility to set up the account in Active Directory (AD) or Azure AD? Yes
2. Will the support organization be allowed to deploy their own remote access software or is there existing remote access software in place that will be used?  Remote software will be allowed given it is approved by the CNB CISO. There current remote access software will not be used by the remaining CNB/CED resources.
